

HEMATOLOGY ONCOLOGY SUPPORT SERVICES, INC.

635 W. Lexington Street / Baltimore, MD 21201 Telephone: 528-1010

October 18, 1982

University of Md. Hosp. Ladies Auxiliary Barbara Sutton, President 29 S. Greene St. Baltimore, Md. 21201

Dear Mrs. Sutton:

On behalf of the Board of Directors of H.O.S.S. and the Ronald McDonald House, I wish to extend our sincere thanks to your organization for supplying our 4 kitchens with "everything"!

Your contribution fulfills a vital need for the families staying in the House and creates a comfortable and homey atmosphere in their "home away from home".

An engraved acorn in your name has been placed on our "Tree of Life" in the entry hall of the House.

Again, our heartfelt thanks.

Sincerely,

Maria Cohen

Secretary, H.O.S.S.